
 
 
Greetings! 
 
A new era is upon us!  After much dreaming, discussing, and planning, our retreat format has changed.  There 
will now be a High School Fall Retreat and Middle School Spring Retreat.  Both will be Synod-wide, and both 
will be held at Crystal Springs Camp.  This will allow us to have a more concentrated focus on our High School 
and Middle School students and give them the opportunity to form new friendships with students from 
congregations throughout middle Tennessee.  The cost will also be 35% less than previous retreats!  Please 
follow the directions mentioned in this letter.  The cost for the retreat is $75 per youth.  HOWEVER, the 
congregation pays half of this fee for members and regular attendees of Tusculum Cumberland Presbyterian 
Church (making it $37.50), and that includes a t-shirt. 
 

Registration will be open at tnsynodyouth.org from 
October 1st-29th. 

 
I will need a current notarized “Medical Release and Permission Form” for you.  If you do not have one on file, 
I will make one for you. Transportation details are being worked out, and all participants will be notified when 
those plans are finalized. 
 
 
Grace and Peace, 
 
Tyler 
477 McMurray Dr. 
Nashville, TN  37211 
(615) 833-0742 (office) 
 
Contact info for Retreat: 
Crystal Springs Camp 
21 Crystal Springs Camp Rd. 
Kelso, TN  37348 
(931)937-8621 
www.crystalspringscamp.org 


